February 11,1982

Mre Carl We Dabelstein
8209 Weat 78th street
Overland Park, Kansas
66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

First of all, let me apologize for not getting back to you er your
requested verifﬂcatipn. 'V Twas the season back in November that we
get busy preparing for Thamksgiving and Christmas.

Your receptiorn of KIFD is accurate, to the word.

Again, serry I diédn't get back to you soemer.

Sinceriﬁg,
; mnézggista R

//GGieral Manager, KLFD radio




